
 

Jane Gibson 

6230 16th Line 

Clifford, ON 

N0G 1M0 

 

Friday May 19, 2017 

 

RE: Letter of Concern; Horse Manure on our Highways 

 

Dear Mrs. Gibson: 

Thank you for your letter dated May 2, 2017 with your concerns about horse manure on 

public highways.   At the May 16th Town of Minto Council meeting, Council discussed your 

letter and the concerns you expressed. While your letter was very well written and your 

points appreciated, requiring carts to be equipped with collection bags is not seen as 

practical or enforceable.  As such the Town will not be pursuing this further. 

Thank you for your interest in the Town of Minto. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Bill White,  

C.A.O/ Clerk 


